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Recent Longshoremen's strike stretching from Maine to Texas

Due to the recent Longshoremen's strike stretching from Maine to Texas at the East and Gulf Coast ports, TST has
had several inquiries as to the potential affects on our operations and any anticipated disruptions in our shipments and
product availability.

We too have had conversations with our suppliers up the chain to insure the supplies needed to manufacture your
products are met.
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